
 

 

Have you ever thought about 

trying out a new instrument? Now 

might be the time! 
  

 NO previous musical training is 

needed!  You DON'T have to read 

music! 
 

 

NO age limitations!  You only need a desire to make beautiful music! 

 
Jan Green is looking for new members to participate in her dulcimer 

and psaltery group!  This group plays all sorts of music! Hymns, patriotic, 
show tunes, kids, waltzes, Appalachian, rounds, hoedown, Celtic, and lullabies. 

(At the moment, Jan has a couple of current gospel hymns that she is 
converting for the dulcimer; and the group is also working on the Ukrainian 

anthem.) 
 

They realize that their meeting time conflicts with Kids Weekend 
Meals deliveries, but the group feels they can work something out if 
interested. They currently meet every Thursday from 10-11:30am at 

MCCC.  Right now, the first Thursday of the month is devoted to the psaltery 
and the other 3-4 Thursdays are for dulcimers.  A picture of these two 

instruments is attached (The Psaltery is on the top and is triangle shaped, and 
the Dulcimer is on the bottom.) 

 
Again, NO previous musical training is required and you do NOT have to be 
able to read music. There are NO age limitations. It is THE instrument for 

anyone who has the desire to make beautiful music.  The group has a couple of 
"loaner instruments" so you can try it and see if you like it!   

It's a Win-Win venture! 
 

If you would like to join this group, or have any questions, please call/text Jan 
Green at: 330-732-7669.  And PASS THE WORD  if you know someone who 

might be interested!  All are welcome! 
 


